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Year 1 have been learning about Christopher Columbus this week. They have been writing a message 

in a bottle about how it was to be on the ship travelling across the ocean to discover a new world and 

have written a fact file all about him too.  

Year 2 have been learning about Tocuaro, a small village in Mexico. In Maths, they have been learning 

about direction. 

Book Fair is next week, please enter through the community entrance. 

15:30 – 16:00 card payments accepted. 

World book day is Friday 8th March! 

We are looking forward to seeing all the children dressed up as a character from their favourite book. 

A polite reminder that every child should have a P.E kit in school please. 

Dates for the diary 

 

Year 1 assembly – Thursday 7th March 

KS1 celebration assembly – Friday 15th 

March 

Book fair – Monday 4th – Thursday 7th 

March 

World Book day – Friday 8th March 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework 

Year 1: 

Comprehension Page 20 

My Maths online 

Year 2: 

Comprehension Page 19 

Maths: Please complete maths sheet 

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme called 

‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your child’s book 

bag for the list. 

 

Reading –  Please can books and reading records 

back in every day. Thank you. 

 
General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – 

chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 


